
Balfour RSE Action Planning following analysis of Parent Survey JUNE 2020 
Team responsible for leadership and management: Dawn Loader, Julie Stingone and Jill Winch. 

Thank you to all the parents/carers who took the time to review the RSE presentation and answer questions on our survey.  
Your responses have enabled us to prioritise and plan how to most effectively work together to ensure that our RSE curriculum is as joined up as possible and 
that parents/carers can support the learning in school. 
 
From the responses and comments shared with us we have put together an action plan addressing the key points identified from the survey.  

  

Action 
Success criteria (impact) 
How will we know if the actions have been successful? 

Timeframe 

Publish the PSHE Policy outlining the 
school’s approach to RSE (website and 
SchoolPing). 

 Parents/carers are aware of, and have access to, the school’s 
approach to teaching and learning in PSHE. 

 Parents/carers know and understand their right to withdraw their 
child from sex education and how this is managed by the school. 

June/July 2020- SchoolPing and 
website. 

Publish the PSHE Knowledge and Skills 
document which outlines the RSE learning 
for each year group. 

 Parents/carers can access and understand the RSE learning 
planned for each year group and can see the development of 
knowledge and skills from EYFS to Year 6. 

June/July 2020- SchoolPing and 
website. 

Publish recommended reading list to 
support parents/carers (website and 
SchoolPing)  

 Parents/carers can access high quality resources that will enable 
them to support their children’s learning in RSE. 

 Parents/carers report feeling confident in supporting their children in 
their understanding of RSE. 

June/July 2020- SchoolPing and 
website. 

Parents/carers receive information detailing 
the RSE content for their child’s year group 
and are invited to workshops to outline the 
content and resources to be used in the 

 Parents/carers are informed of the content and delivery of the RSE 
curriculum in their year group, including reviewing resources and 
lesson plans. 

 Parents/carers have the opportunity to ask questions and comment 
on the RSE provision for their child. 

September 2020- Year group curriculum 
overviews. 

SchoolPing to be sent out to parents a 
half term before the RSE unit will be 
taught. 

The school to invite parents feedback by 
repeating the survey and comparing the 
results and comments from May 2020 

 Parents/carers can feed into the review of the RSE curriculum an 
provision at Balfour and their comments and views will be taken into 
account as part of the process. 

May/June 2020- RSE Leads to repeat 
survey with parents as part of the 
review into the RSE curriculum and 
provision at Balfour Primary School. 


